From: Fred Castro

Subject: ABAG Executive Board Communications -- Public participation in RHNA process

Date: Monday, June 7, 2021 9:31:31 AM

Attachments: image001.pnq

image003.emz image004.png

ABAG Executive Board Representatives and Alternates.

Please find appended below the following communications on the Regional Housing Needs Allocation:

Brian Bollman, email dated 6/6/21

Fred Castro Clerk of the Board Office (415) 820-7913 Cell (415) 690-0529

From: brian bollman

**Sent:** Sunday, June 6, 2021 2:46 PM

To: Fred Castro

Subject: Public participation in RHNA process

## \*External Email\*

Dear ABAG board members,

In looking at the HCD website Building Blocks: Getting Started - Public Participation



HCD California Housing and Community Development

HCD provides leadership, policies and programs to preserve and expand safe and affordable housing opportunities ...

I see that it provides considerable guidance regarding public participation. Maybe I just haven't been paying attention, but I don't recall any outreach to the public here in Windsor during the RHNA process. In any case, efforts to include Windsor residents in the process were not adequate.

Thank you,

Brian Bollman